
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVT. PG COLLEGE NARAINGARH (AMBALA) 

No-545 NOTICE 
(for students) Dated- 1S-oq-2o 15.09.2022 

All the students are hereby informed that the Department of Higher 

Education, Haryana will open the Centralized Scholarship Portal for the 

year 2022-23 from 16/09/2022. The students must apply on the portal 
(https://harchhatravratti.highereduhry.ac.in.) under scholarship scheme 
for SC and submit their applications and attach Aadhar linking proof 
with bank to the following teachers. 

Name Department 

1. Sh. Mukesh Kumar Commerce (All commerce students) 
2. Dr. Rakesh Kumar Computer Science(All science students) 

3. Sh. Mohd. Ali Arts(BA-I and BA-II classes) 

4. Ms. Neelu Arts(BA-III) 
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